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St. Louis Park, MN: Senior living community TowerLight Senior Living recently shared their
thoughts about some of the new tech innovations that are changing the way senior living is
currently working. There are a lot of new options, so here’s a look at some of the standouts.

●	Medical alert systems: Chances are that these have already appeared in some capacity around
different communities, but innovations allow for hands-free contact for emergency services, as
well as motion detection. Jewelry, smartwatch, and smartphone integration are also a
possibility.
●	Telemedicine: For seniors with mobility limitations, telemedicine allows a way to contact their
preferred medical professionals for consultation and other services. It also allows for a more
comprehensive take than simply sharing details over the phone. Wearable monitors and medical
alert tech allows for more accessible information.
●	Artificial intelligence: Voice-activated home assistants are a key example of AI tech helping
seniors stay more independent in a variety of settings, as well as better automating certain
tasks.
●	Medical software: Electronic medical records are the replacement of the classic paper records,
and make it far easier for caretakers and medical professionals to collaborate on patient
treatment.

A representative of TowerLight Senior Living offered the following statement: “TowerLight Senior
Living and the entire Ebenezer family are dedicated to providing the top service and care for all
of our clients. Taking advantage of innovation to simplify tasks for our staff and better support
our clientele is a key part of that. We are always looking for new methods to implement in our
communities, and will continue to do that moving forward.”

About TowerLight Senior Living: TowerLight Senior Living is a senior living community in St. Louis
Park, MN. Only 10 minutes from downtown Minneapolis, Towerlight has a great combination of
independent living, assisted living, and memory care to cater to the needs of many seniors.
TowerLight Senior Living is managed by Ebenezer, Minnesota’s largest senior living operator. 

https://www.towerlightsenior.com
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